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From: El Musa Gonzalez, Fadi
To: BPW Agenda
Subject: FW: Dunning St reconstruction idea
Date: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 7:35:44 AM
Importance: High

Please add Aron’s comments below to the BPW agenda.
 
Thanks
 
Fadi
 

From: 
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 9:07 PM
To: El Musa Gonzalez, Fadi <FElMusaGonzalez@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: Dunning St reconstruction idea
 

 

Dear Fadi El Musa,
I wasn't able to attend the public meeting for the reconstruction project of
Dunning and Jackson St.
 
I hope that I can make a couple suggestions that will be added to the public
comment notes.
 
They are:
 
1) Please consider adding a stop sign, speed bump, or roundabout at some
intersections (like at Dunning and Bashford). People use Dunning as a cut-
through street and speed quite fast on it. I'd like this fast, non-resident
driving behavior to be reduced. Stop signs or bumps might help. Little
roundabouts on LaFollette would be helpful, too.
 
2) Please don't widen LaFollette or the other streets involved. Wider streets
cause faster traffic and less permeable terrace land for trees.
 
3) Please don't add street lights at the dead-end of Dunning St. It is a nice
tranquil, and wooded, dead end and gets enough ambient light from
neighboring street lighting. No need to add to light pollution in the area.
 
Thank you for considering my thoughts. I have lived on this block for
decades and care about the area's future.
 
Please forward this e-mail to the right department if you are the wrong staff
person.
 

mailto:FElMusaGonzalez@cityofmadison.com
mailto:BPWAgenda@cityofmadison.com


Enjoy autumn,
Aaron
 
 


